

Hythe Green Preservation Society Newsletter No. 5 - March 2019

First of all, my apologies for the lateness of this newsletter. It has been held up because the panel to decide whether or not to grant Hythe Green "Village Green" status was not made until 27th February. You may already know that the application was turned down. These proceedings meant this letter and our AGM have both been delayed.

Much has happened over the last year. The Council have granted £1,000 to the Hythe Green Preservation Society for various environmental projects to develop The Green, including a wild flower meadow. Our thanks to the Council for this gesture and to Ashley Tanton for putting this proposal forward. The Society, in concert with other interested environmental groups such as the Bumblebee Conservation Trust, Kent Wildlife Trust and members from the Hythe Environmental Forum, have held several meetings to decide on future plans for The Green. We will explain all at the AGM!

Our AGM is to be held at Churchill Court in Cinque Ports Avenue on Friday 29th March at

7.00 p.m. The Society will lay on some eats and drinks kindly organised by our Chair, Lynne Sims – so do come along and we can answer any questions you may have on recent events.

You will also see below an application/renewal form for membership. Please either send it to our address – 3, St Nicholas Road, Hythe, CT21 6JQ – or just pop it in through our door.

We look forward to hearing from you!

With best wishes,

Lynne Sims and Geoff German

Membership of Hythe Green Preservation Society Form (please print details)				
Name			ent en la company de la co	
Address:				
				Reduction and the second second
	Post	code:		
Telephone/MobileNo:				
Email address:				